
From: Parris, Danny <dparris@irf.sc.gov>
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 2/18/2016 3:38:23 PM
Subject: FW: Message from ClaimsCopier

Attachments: SClaimsCopi16021816290.pdf

Hello, Rebecca.  Please find attached the denial and offer of pre-paid legal for the Walter Bilbro matter against 
Governor Haley.  The original is in IMS for delivery.
 
Best regards,
 
Danny
Danny E. Parris
Senior Consultant to the                                                       
Assistant Director
SC Insurance Reserve Fund
1201 Main St., Suite 500
Columbia, SC  29201
Tel. 803-737-3824
e-mail: Dparris@irf.sc.gov
 
NOTE:  Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 
2015, the Insurance Reserve Fund has been transferred to the State Fiscal Accountability Authority. Please update 
your contact information.
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